
 

 
 
 
 

Winter School Safety Protocols 
 
Below is a detailed list of safety measures that will be in effect for the Labour school, and 
everyone attending will be expected to follow them:  

 Please do a personal health assessment prior to leaving for Jasper.  Please consider 
doing a COVID test prior to travelling to the school. If you have any symptoms of COVID or 
a positive test result, please DO NOT ATTEND and notify us as soon as possible.  

 AFL will be providing N95 masks to be worn during all mandatory sessions (classes, 
plenary, meal lines-ups). The masks are the style that have an elastic to go around the back 
of your head. If you do not wish to use this style of mask, ensure you bring an appropriate 
supply of N95 masks.  
 Meals will be staggered and will be assigned. Please follow the protocol related to 
meals. Sanitize your hands before meals, attend meals when you are assigned to go, wear 
your mask when walking around the dining area, and leave promptly when you are finished 
eating.  

 The AFL will provide rapid tests, if needed.  

 During the school, anyone with COVID symptoms will be required to isolate, take a 
rapid test and be prepared to make arrangements to go home if the test is positive.  

 HEPA air filtration systems will be in place where appropriate. 

 High touch areas will be cleaned daily, and supplies will be available in classrooms 
to do additional cleaning, if necessary. 

 
 


